
Fayette County Recreation Commission Meeting 
December 13, 2011 

 
Meeting called to order 7:14pm 
 
Present:  
Shane Jones 
Thomas Stephens (presided) 
Joe Kuebler 
 
Absent:   
Darryl Hicks 
Charles McCollum 
 
Welcome, Invocation, and Pledge lead by Thomas Stephens 
 
 
 Minutes: Minutes from the October and November meeting were 
presented.  Joe Kuebler motioned to accept the minutes, Shane Jones 
Seconded. Motion approved. 
 
Public Comment:  Comments from Mike Saul, Brooks, commented that an 
individual has brought litigation against the association as a result of an 
assault that took place following a Brooks-Peachtree City youth football 
game. He will keep the Commission updated. 
 
Old Business:   
 

• Needs Assessment Survey:  Anita updated the Commission and 
advised that she has contacted 34 of the 60 “stakeholders” with regard 
to input on the assessment. The January “go live” date is still on 
schedule.  A schedule of the implementation of the survey was 
provided to the members of the Fayette County Recreation 
Commission. 

 
New Business:   
No new business 
Staff Reports: 
 

• Anita mentioned that the Parks and Recreation Department recently 
sponsored the “Santa Scurry” 5K and fun run at Kenwood Park.  They 
had 23 runners participate. 
 
With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:45pm. 


